
Teams can pick up their pumpkins starting at lunchtime on 
ThUrSdAy, OcToBeR 17, in the cafeteria. There is a maximum of 30 

pumpkins that can be entered, so get yours while supplies last! 

The fully decorated pumpkin must be brought back to the cafeteria on 
MoNdAy, OcToBeR 21, bY nOoN and will be displayed all week.  

During PMX week, staff and visitors can vote for their favorite pumpkin, 
and winners will be announced on FrIdAy, OcToBeR 25.

This is a Pumpkin “Decorating” contest for PPMC teams only ... 
NO CARVING PLEASE. 


